

April 21, 2009

Mr. Ryan Lavin, President Student Assembly 109 Day Hall Campus

Dear Ryan:

Thank you for sending me Resolution 24, Appropriations: Appendix A: Guidelines for the Allocation of the Student Activity Fee and Resolution 34, which clarifies wording in Resolution 24. With the changes approved by the passage of Resolution 34, I approve Appendix A, as amended.

I appreciate your careful review of the criteria for setting and allocating the Student Activity Fee adopted by the Trustees in March 1999 and using them to guide your work concerning allocation of the Student Activity Fee. I approve this change.

You and the members of the Student Assembly have dedicated your time and energy to ensure good stewardship of the Student Activity Fee, and I appreciate all your efforts. Thank you.

Best regards,

David J. Skorton

cc:

SA Members Margaret J. Beach Thomas W. Bruce William E. Fry Kent L. Hubbell Susan H. Murphy Alison G. Power